
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P1b    Newsletter 

 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 
 
 
How are we finding Primary 1b so far? 

Message from the class teacher-  
 


 

Literacy- 
“We have been learning what rhyming words are” – Calla 
 
“I have been learning about syllables” – Eilidh 
 
“I can use my sharp eyes for picture books” - Andrew 
 

Numeracy-  
“ We have been learning our numbers up to 10” – Hannah 
and Sophie 
 
“I can make numbers with blocks” – Ryan 
 
“I showed 8 as 8 puppies” - Mae 

Comments from the class 
“I like the smartboard games” – Ron-Robert 
 
“I like using the tape to fix things” – Macy 
 
“We like building with the blocks to make things” – Johan and Sofia 
 



 
Important dates-   

 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 
Thursday 26th September 2-3pm- Chit Chat 
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent 
Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October 
holiday  


